
•--------------

-- Comment date --

2017-06-08

Follow up
Completed

FW: Letter of Comment -

registrar
July-06-17 3:20 PM

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

-- Case Number -­

EB-2017-0049

-- Name -­

Robert Duvall

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca fmailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca1
Sent: June-08-17 6:29 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

•
-- Phone ---
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

l urge the OEB to not approve this application. The People of Ontario already pay way too much for Hydro. My Family
cannot afford these increases. It will mean lights or food. Hydro one and It's high paid executives have now become just
plain greedy and it is hurting the people as well as the economy.

-- Attachment --

•


